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Andrew Beattie - Foxground and Berry Bypass - Victoria St Design Options

From: "Nancy Bevan" <nbevanl@bigpond.com>

To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 12/5/2012 5:20 PM

Subject: Foxground and Berry Bypass - Victoria St Design Options

To the Director,

Subject: Foxground and Berry Bypass, Victoria St. Design Options.

| wish to strongly object to the adoption of Option1. and Option 2.

Option 1. is completely illogical and would make access to or from the residences at the western end of Victoria St. and
Windsor Drive, The Grange, The Arbour and BUPA Nursing Home, more difficult and slower. Also, this would

unnecessarily force traffic onto George & Edward Streets.

Out of town travellers with boats and caravans would no longer be able to make their traditional "Rest & Revive" stop at
Mark Radium Park - a road safety issue.

Option 2. This is somewhat more flexible but only caters for south bound traveilers or locals.

Option 3. This is the most flexible, sensible and logical solution and would be applicable to all, whether they be local or
visitors to Berry. Also, this option would reduce or eliminate unnecessary noise, wear & tear on George and Edward
Streets.

| understand an amended Option 3 has recently been suggested to extend the two way road of Option 3 south of Victoria
St. to the Vannini property and BUPA with the south on ramp then commencing. This would seem the best solution and |
request its adoption.

As we have been encouraged to indicate our preferences, it would be interesting to know the numbers for each of the
Options displayed.

Thank you for your excellent video presentation of the proposed Bypass and the opportunity to comment on the proposal.
Yours faithfully,

Thomas Bevan
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